
Da: Martin Vašek <vasek@czs.muni.cz> 
Date: mer 7 dic 2022 alle ore 09:33 
Subject: Masaryk University Staff Training weeks in 2023 
To: Savio Regaglia <s.regaglia@uniss.it> 
 
 

Dear partner, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to Masaryk University Staff Training Weeks in 2023 (in the city 
of Brno, Czech Republic). 
 
We are going to provide staff training in these fields: 
 
1) International relations 
2) Services for students with special needs 
3) Libraries 
 
Please find more details about the preliminary programs, electronic applications and 
further practical details at our webpage czs.muni.cz/en/staff-from-abroad/training-
seminars/must-week. 
 
The language of training is English. 
 
Could you please share the information about MUST Week with your colleagues. We 
really appreciate your cooperation in this regard. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you or your colleagues at our university. 
 
Best regards, 
Martin Vašek 
 
 
Martin Vašek 

 
Masaryk University | Centre for International Cooperation 
T: +420 549 49 7785 | M: +420 777 12 8339 
W: czs.muni.cz | IG: @Masaryk_university | FB: @MasarykUniversity 
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